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From: bryonyed@hotmail.com [SMTP:bryonyed@hotmail.coml 
Sent: Friday, Januaiy 04, 2002 10:48 AM 
To: Glavin, Margaret 
Subject: Docket #00-026R 

Dear Acting Administrator Glavin: 

Ensuring the safety of the human food supply is the job of the USDA. It is without question that livestock and poultry that 
has unsafe levels of veterinary drugs or pesticides be kept out of the food supply at all costs. 
The USDA's proposal to report the names of livestock and poultry producers who have repeatedly sold animals with 
unsafe levels of chemical residues should be approved. 

Careless livestock and poultry producers that show little regard for the quality or safety of their products should not go 
unpunished. I therefore, strongly support the aforementioned proposal. 

Sincerely, 
Bryony Edwards 
1406 35th St. 
Brooklyn NY 11218 
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